
 
                         August 16, 1996 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:      James M. Taylor 
                    Executive Director for Operations 
                                  /s/ 
FROM:               John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:            PROPOSED REVISION 3 TO THE REGULATORY GUIDE 1.105, 
                    "INSTRUMENT SETPOINTS FOR SAFETY SYSTEMS" (DRAFT 
                    REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1045) 
 
 
     During the 433rd meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
(ACRS), August 8-10, 1996, the Committee considered the NRC staff request for 
ACRS review of proposed Regulatory Guide 1.105, Revision 3.  We have no 
objection 
to the issuance of the proposed Regulatory Guide for public comment.  The 
Committee plans to review the proposed final version of this Regulatory Guide 
after reconciliation of public comments. 
 
Reference: 
 
Memorandum dated July 10, 1996, from Lawrence C. Shao, RES, to John T. 
Larkins, 
ACRS, Subject: Proposed Revision 3 to Regulatory Guide 1.105, "Instrument 
Setpoints for Safety Systems" (Draft Regulatory Guide DG-1045) 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     L. Soffer, OEDO 
     W. Russell, NRR 
     L. Shao, RES 
     M. Mayfield, RES 
     J. Cortez, RES 
� 


